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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide support for the Midas Gold Project in Stibnite, Idaho. 

We are in the heart of Valley County and realize the importance of improving the environment of Stibnite. Lots of

locals use this area for hunting, camping, and recreation. One of our interests is The 4 Summit Bicycle

Challenge. This ride uses the Salmon River and Warm Lake roads. Beautiful, enjoyed by all the riders. 

The Stibnite project people listened to the locals and are in favor of an old road that will help keep their traffic off

the above mentioned roads. This shows the concern the Stibnite Project people have for the communities and

the environment. Their phrase of Restore the Site is well founded by their actions and listening. 

We wish the success of the project not only for the company and investors but also for the people of Valley

County who will have jobs to support their families. And the infrastructure contributions to the school, hospital and

city. Thank You Midas Gold. 

We request your support Mr. Lannom of the Stibnite Gold Project by Midas Gold Inc. 

Thank You for your time


